
 

11 October 2021 
 
 

TALLOW SILOS 
 
AHS Construction Ltd has carried out building, process and services works for King Country Pet Foods 
new Kibble Plant in Taumarunui. 
 
AHS subcontracted the design, supply and installation of the Tallow Silos to Hendl and Murray 
Engineering (HME).   
 
I am pleased to advise that these works went very well.  HME were professional to work with through 
all phases of the project.  The site work was particularly impressive.  Following a couple of days of pre-
work, the silos arrived onsite in the morning and by midday they were completely installed, inclusive of 
interconnecting platforms and ladders, shortly after HME had demobilised and left site. 
 
I would be more than happy to work with HME for any similar projects in the future. 
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